
70 Collier Street (Box 400) 

Barrie, ON L4M 4T5City of Barrie

Minutes - Final

Seniors Advisory Committee

10:00 AM Huronia Room "A"Monday, February 13, 2017

For consideration by the Community Services Committee on May 10, 2017.

The Seniors Advisory Committee met at 10:06 a.m. and the following were in attendance:

Chairman R. Cotton

Vice Chair M. Stevenson

H. Stone

J. Youell-Robson

L. Ricardo

M. Malcolm

R. McEachern

Present: 7 - 

Councillor B. Ainsworth

G. Sels

J. Comper

S. Maynard

R. Cheeseman

Absent: 5 - 

STAFF:

Accessibility Co-ordinator, C. Dillon

Committee Support Clerk, T. McArthur

Recreation Programmer, J. Goulie.
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February 13, 2017Seniors Advisory Committee Minutes - Final

The Seniors Advisory Committee met and reports as follows:

AGE-FRIENDLY COMMUNITY PLAN UPDATE

C. Dillon, Accessibility Co-ordinator provided an update concerning the 

Age-Friendly Community Plan project.  She advised that the Plan was 

presented to the Executive Management Team in January, 2017 and that a 

staff report will be going forward to General Committee at a future meeting.

Ms. Dillon advised that the City will not be applying to the Province of Ontario 

for a grant to implement the Age-Friendly Community Plan as the Plan does 

not meet any of the grant criteria. 

Ms. Dillon also advised that an evaluation for the Age-Friendly Communities 

Plan will be released in the near future and that it will align closely with the 

Plan and the World Health Organization.

UPDATE ON SENIORS HOUSING INVENTORY

R. Cotton, provided an update and handout attached as Appendix “A” to the 

Report of the Seniors Advisory Committee dated February 13, 2017 

regarding the current inventory for seniors housing including rentals, life 

leases and non-profit housing providers.  

Mr. Cotton advised that some of the senior facilities have plans to expand in 

the near future, however there is a great need for affordable housing for 

seniors now.  He noted that the waitlist for seniors housing is continuing to 

increase with over 700 seniors on the list.

   

SENIORS EVENTS CALENDAR

The Committee discussed upcoming events taking place in the community .  

J. Youell-Robson and J. Goulie, Recreation Programmer advised that there 

are a number of events being held at the 55+ Centres for the month of 

February.

  

The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.

CHAIRMAN
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